Sent: 10/03/2021 2:57:38 PM

Subject: Mod2021/0047

To whom it may concern,

| am expressing my support for Mod2021/0047.

During the pandemic we have recognised local food markets to be an essential service.

The markets not only provide employment and income to hundreds of families during this recent period but also
allows the community to support the local business.

Purchasing food either via a supermarket or an open market needs to be both recognized as an essential service.

Markets are an ideal solution for emergency food distribution during any new pandemics or other Statewide
Emergencies.

| sincerely hope that this DA will get approved.
Kind regards

Barbara Stevens.



